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Stakeholder statements on regulatory proposals  

PREPARED BY: IPHC SECRETARIAT (15 AND 25 JANUARY 2021) 

PURPOSE 
To provide the Commission with a consolidated document containing ‘Statements’ from 
stakeholders submitted to the Commission for its consideration at the 97th Session of the IPHC 
Annual Meeting (AM097). 

BACKGROUND 
During 2018 and 2019, the IPHC Secretariat made improvements to the Fishery Regulations 
portal on the IPHC website, which includes instructions for stakeholders to submit statements to 
the Commission for its consideration. Specifically:  

“Informal Statements by stakeholders should be submitted as an email to the following 
address, secretariat@iphc.int, which will then be provided to the Commissioners as 
Stakeholder Statements at each Session.  

DISCUSSION 
Table 1 provides a list of the Stakeholder Statements received by 1200 on 24 January 2021, 
which are provided in full in the Appendices. The IPHC Secretariat does not provide commentary 
on the Statements, but simply collates them in this document for the Commission’s 
consideration. 
Table 1. Statements received from stakeholders by received by 1200 on 24 January 2021. 
Appendix No. Title and author Date received 
Appendix I Statement by James Kearns 24 November 2020 
Appendix II Statement by Linda Behnken 19 January 2021 
Appendix III Statement by Garrett Elwood 24 January 2021 
Appendix IV Statement by Josh Padgett 24 January 2021 

APPENDICES 
As listed in Table 1. 
  

https://www.iphc.int/the-commission/fishery-regulations/
mailto:secretariat@iphc.int?subject=Regulation%20Statement
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APPENDIX I 
Statement by James Kearns 
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APPENDIX II 
Statement by Linda Behnken 
  



IPHC-2021-AM097-INF01 Rev_1 

Page 4 of 7 

 

 
  



IPHC-2021-AM097-INF01 Rev_1 

Page 5 of 7 

APPENDIX III 
Statement by Garrett Elwood 
 
 
  



IPHC-2021-AM097-INF01 Rev_1 

Page 6 of 7 

 

  



IPHC-2021-AM097-INF01 Rev_1 

Page 7 of 7 

APPENDIX IV 
Statement by Josh Padgett 
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